
Allison Stark, Waverly City Council Member – Bio 
On December 10th, Allison Stark was nominated and approved to serve the 
two-year term remaining of Mayor Pascoe's council term, representing Ward 2 
(South Waverly) from 2024-2026. 

 

 

 

“Waverly had been a great place to raise my children, and I look forward to 
representing the citizens and serving the community. I hope to preserve the small-
town charm while promoting local services, infrastructure, and safety within the 
community. I hope to make a lasting and meaningful impact on the community.” 

-Allison Stark, Waverly City Council Member, Ward 2, Term: 2024-2026  

     

 

About Allison: 

 Allison has been a Waverly 
resident for almost 10 years.  

 Allison currently works as a 
family nurse practitioner and has 
been in the medical field for 12 
years.  

 Prior to being appointed to city 
council, Allison served on the 
Waverly Planning Commission 
for 3 years and helped develop 
the Waverly 10 Year Plan.  

 


